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Inquiry Name: Inquiry into the Firefighters' Presumptive Rights Compensation and Fire Services
Legislation Amendment (Reform) Bill 2017

SUBMISSION CONTENT:

I am against the passage of the legislation as currently proposed as it binds the offer to CFA volunteers of
presumptive rights to compensation to the passage of the Fire Services Victoria enabling legislation and this
1s a cynical political move to ensure that the rights of veto of the United Firefighters Union are ent4renched
mto what was the CFA and MFB for perpetuity.

These provisions MUST be separated into two bills that are not linked as currently drafted.

This 1s NOT government but cynical politics designed to entrench the influence of a misogynistic and
bullying culture of the UFU and ought not to be tolerated by the ordinary voters of Victoria.

I also wish that this submission be treated as CONFIDENTIAL
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